
Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 1 2021 

What we have been learning Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic is ‘Minibeasts and might 

beasts’.  

This half term we have been looking at the 

story ‘Superworm’. We have been focusing 

on our communication by creating 

sentences, using symbols and words, about 

pictures from the story, using colourful 

semantics.  

In Maths we have looked at, long and 

short, big and small and 2D shapes.  

We have been back on the trampoline for 

Rebound Therapy, led by Sarah and Kate. 

Everyone has loved their sessions and 

worked hard.  

In Bucket we have had sessions focused on 

different minibeasts and numbers. Shaving 

foam splat was a huge hit especially when 

everyone got covered in it!  

Magic Moments  

Everyone has worked hard this half term 

but we have been particularly proud of; 

How hard Theo and Henry have worked in 

their speech therapy sessions with Lois and 

Lorraine. 

The amazing newspaper front cover that 

Matthew created independently in 

Discovery. 

How hard Bobby has been working on 

using core communication boards to tell us 

what he wants.  

 

Next half term we will be focusing on 

‘Mighty beasts’ and the story ‘Handa’s 

surprise’  

 

Dates to remember-  

Term starts Monday 7th June. 

Term ends – Tuesday 20th July  

 
 
 
 

 


